





Tel. : +202 24 453 427 - +202 29 224 637 +202 29 224 636 - +202 24 453 444 +202 24 452 635 - +202 24 453 532

> Fax: +202 24 452 700 +202 24 452 758 (IG) Direct



Dear Upper Primary Parents,



Please mark your calendar and save the date for the annual class photo which is scheduled to take place on Saturday the 11st of October 2025.

Kindly remember that students need to look formal and presentable.

Please remind your son/daughter not to wear shorts or the PE outfit on that day.

Students need to have elegant and neat hairstyles that are appropriate to a proper school setting.

Hope the students will have sweet memories that they can relate these photos to in the future.



**Deputy Principal for Upper Primary** 

**College Director** 

Amani El Massry

